Diversity Residency Advisory Committee
August 31st, 2022
Present: Victor Jones, Clara Chu, Kelli Trei, Mara Thacker, Chris Wiley, 
Notetaker: Hannah Williams
Box folder - https://uofi.box.com/s/wz44mvcizwxinv2n1xnycctblfugin6n 

1. Peer Mentoring Committee discussion
· Last meeting some concerns were expressed about the structure of the PMC. It was suggested to not have unit heads or direct supervisors sit on the PMC for the residents. The PMC will help the residents understand their FRC numbers and continually engage in professional development. The PMC is also an avenue to create relationships in different units. 
· It was noted that residents receiving FRC numbers could be discouraging. This is outside the scope of this committee to influence, however. The residents need to receive some substantive feedback. PMCs should be encouraged to explain the process of FRC
· The residents should have 2 members on the PMC but they should not be their supervisor. They may or may not be from the unit, but one person will likely be their faculty mentor. 
2. Fall workshop schedule
· https://uofi.box.com/s/aoyuylo2s0ys4h0u4xvkbbx6bccl380t 
· The group discussed the fall workshop schedule and potential workshop ideas/content. 
· Once the schedule for the Savvy Researcher series is finalized, those sessions will be incorporated as well. 
3. Goals 
· We will discuss goals at the next meeting. 


